Dear Friends and Colleagues,

On behalf of the organization committee, it is our pleasure to invite you to a lunch to
lunch Workshop entitled:

“Research and innovation in the field of molecular materials, in honour of Prof. Veciana
and Prof. Rovira on their 70th birthday”

The meeting will focus on the molecular materials field, where Jaume and Concepcid
have played an important role with many relevant scientific contributions from basic to
a more applied research.

The Workshop will take place at the Institut d’Estudis Catalans (IEC) in the centre of
Barcelona, beginning at 14:00h on the 23rd and ending at 14:00h on the 24th of March.
The program consists of invited talks by renowned scientists close to the honourees
followed by a round table discussion session which will provide all participants with the
opportunity to contribute. For more details, please visit the event website and we kindly
ask you to register at your earliest convenience before January 31st 2020.

https://congresses.icmab.es/vecianarovira2020/

In case you cannot attend the conference but you would like to send a short video-
message to them to be shown during the conference, please, send it to this email
account.

We are very much looking forward to welcoming you at this Workshop in Barcelona!
Best regards,

Pepe Vidal, Nora Ventosa, Santi Sala, Nuria Crivillers, Marta Mas, Imma Ratera and
Carme Gimeno

Molecular Nanoscience and Organic Materials Department.
Institut de Ciéncia de Materials de Barcelona (CSIC)
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